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Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 2:54 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch Library site
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Dear Council Members, 
 
I strongly object to South Branch Library's Historic Landmark 
designaƟon being overturned.   La Crosse has destroyed a lot of 
historic buildings within the city and this should not become another one of those.  While a 1950s building may not seem old 
and/or significant to some, it is part of the architecture of La Crosse in that Ɵme frame and should be preserved.  It is the site 
where many adults and children frequented oŌen over the years to learn, to enjoy books and programming and to meet friends.  
It has been a big part of our community and should be preserved.  Please do not let it become an apartment building or anything 
else that would destroy the building. 
Thank you. 
 
Jane Radloff 
 


